



Esbjerg 17-12-2018, Denmark

Dear Quesendee 
According to the Regulations that exist for import into the EU, we have found by analysis that the attap in syrup DOES NOT comply with the regulations. So therefore Thailandia Import will not receive more of the product before a new analysis report is available.

I Hope to hear from you soon regarding this issue 
Regards Diana Christiansen
 


